
 

Gentleshaw Primary Academy 

 

 
 Tuesday 20th September 2022 

 

Pantomime Trip Years 1-6 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

One of the highlights of the academic year is a trip to the theatre - oh no it isn’t, oh yes, it is! 

It’s a wonderful opportunity for our children to take part in a festive visit together. This year, we shall be travelling to 
the Lichfield Garrick Theatre to see ‘Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs’. We will have two separate visits with years 
4, 5 and 6 going on Thursday 8th December and years 1, 2 and 3 going on Tuesday 13th December. 

On Thursday 8th December, children will need to arrive at school no later than 8.10am, ready to depart by coach at 
8.20am for a 9.30am performance (years 4-6 only).  

On Tuesday 13th December, children will need to arrive at school no later than 8.30am for an 8.45am departure for a 
10am performance (years 1-3 only). We will return to school in time for lunch on both days. 

The full cost of the trip is £19.50 per child, which includes the ticket price, the coach hire and a snack for the children 
to enjoy during the interval which will be provided by the school. 

To confirm your child’s place, you MUST tick the consent form on ‘SchoolMoney’, which will show under the section 
of “school trip”. Select that trip payment and tick the consent box. Please ensure this is completed no later than 
Friday 30th September.  

Full payment should be made no later than Friday 2nd December 2022. There is an option available to pay in 
instalments. If you are struggling to make payments please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Boston in the school office 
and an alternative payment plan will be provided. 

Please note that any child who we have NOT received consent for or has not submitted consent in time, will not be 
able to attend the trip. All consent must be submitted by Friday 30th September. After this time, we are unfortunately 
unable to add or amend the booking as per the theatre procedures, so please ensure you have completed the consent 
form. Please note that payment is not due by this date we are only asking that consent has been submitted for us to be 
able to confirm numbers with the theatre.  

 I am sure you all agree that this is a trip the children will thoroughly enjoy.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Genevieve Saunders 
Headteacher  
 
 

Key dates to remember: 

 

Give consent via ‘SchoolMoney’ No later than Friday 30th September 
Full payment to be made (payment plans available) No later than Friday 2nd December 
Year 4, 5 and 6 visit the pantomime Thursday 8th December arrive at school by 8.10am 
Year 1, 2 and 3 visit the pantomime Tuesday 13th December arrive at school by 8.30am 


